
            
 Code Enforcement Report 
October 2015 
 
This is the month for my annual Silver Salmon fishing trip to the Olympic Peninsula. 
River levels are pretty low up there also, so we are hoping for more rain in the next few 
days. 
 
-Attended Council work session. 
 
-Talked to City Attorney regarding the upcoming Municipal Court Hearing. 
 
-Typed up my hand-written report, Statement of Fact. 
 
-Forwarded the report to the Judge and City Attorney. 
 
-Complaint of garbage blowing around on Aqua Vista Loop. Looked up property owner 
and called him. Propeertry owner called his rental agent. The rental agent sent out people 
to clean up the mess. The problem was taken care of. 
 
-Request for Discovery on Municipal Court Hearing. 
 
-Refill all doggie bag dispensers. 
 
-Walk 804 trail north. 
 
-Type article for City Newsletter. 
 
-Check on home on E. 3rd Street. Property has been cleaned up. Contact Holding 
Company. 
 
- Took care of contract for OCEA spring conference in Bend. 
 
-Attended City Council meeting. 
 
-Vacation rental Inspection on Yachats Ocean Road. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Donald W. Niskanen 
Code Enforcement Officer 


